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No. C-48/2011-MPLADS 13" July, 2011

Dear Sir/ Madam,
Please refer to my D.O. letter of even No. dated 23.06.2011
regarding Bi-annual All India Review Meeting to be held on
15.07.2011 at Vigyan Bhawan Annexe, New Delhi.
2. Due to some unforeseeable circumstances, the meeting
scheduled for 15.07.2011 has been postponed. Fresh date for
holding the meeting will be communicated in due course.
Yours sincerely,
e U‘:L
(Davendra Verma) 13{;}/;0
To Chief Secretaries of al| States/ UTs
Copy to:

Nodal Secretaries of all States/ UTs for MPLADS
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